

Dear colleagues,
It’s been an inspiring past two weeks, moving from David’s visit on the digital into our Wed. afternoon of “Reflective Spaces, Safe Places: The mission of education in our times”. We filmed David’s talk on Thursday and will send you the link soon. Feedback from students about our Reflective Spaces day is more than welcome - feel free to contact any of us individually or the collective group at tlc@aup.edu.
Going forward…Are you interested in team-teaching but haven't quite decided on how to make your interests coincide with that of a colleague? Come to the next TLC Team-teaching workshop hosted by Elena Berg and Elizabeth Kinne on Wednesday, March 29th at 17:00 in C-104. This intensive session on course development will allow you to meet a colleague whose interests might mesh with yours as well as generate several ideas for team-taught courses on the spot. We will then focus on syllabus and assignment creation. Prizes will be given for the most innovative courses developed!
We then hope you all enjoy our much-needed, much-merited spring break!
Rebekah, Elena and Russell
 
AUP Teaching and Learning Center, tlc@aup.edu
Rebekah Rast, rrast@aup.edu
Elena Berg, eberg@aup.edu
Russell Williams, rwilliams@aup.edu
 

 
Below is the schedule of upcoming TLC events
Lunch conversations (12:15-1:15)
Fri. Apr. 21 (C-102) theme TBA
Wed. March 29, 5-6:30 pm (C-104) Mellon Pedagogical Seminars, Co-teaching at AUP Part II, facilitated by Elena Berg and Elizabeth Kinne.
Wed. April 12 (C-103) Two interactive-teaching workshops:
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Interactive language teaching (13h30-15h30), facilitated by Shona Whyte, University of Nice
- Interactive science teaching (16h00-18h00), facilitated by Eric Pallant, Allegheny College
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